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DORTS Opens up a New Prospect

In response to the abolishment of the ""Temporary Assigned Worker Assignment Act" which was
announced by the President on June 17th, 2015, DORTS was successfully restructured and on June 1, 2018,
the reorganization went into effect, creating a new milestone in the construction of the MRT network. With
this revision, DORTS was reorganized from seven divisions and seven offices to six divisions and five offices.
With the exception of the Systemwide E&M Project Office, all of the district project offices in the original
four north, east, south, and central district project offices were consolidated into the first and second
district project offices, and the newly appointed office directors are Mr. Jian Zhe-hong and Zhou Wen-bin.

The two office directors were sworn in on June 1, 2018.



